# DR. BABASAHEB AMBEDKAR MARATHWADA UNIVERSITY CIR.NO.ACAD/SU/Pattern of Question Paper/B.A. II Yr./English/106/2014

It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that, on the recommendation of Faculty of Arts, the Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor has accepted the "Pattern of Question Paper"

# for B.A. English Second Year" under the Faculty of Arts"

on behalf of the Academic Council under Section 14[7] of the Maharashtra Universities Act, 1994 as per Appendix-"A".

This is effective from the Academic Year 2014-2015 and onwards.

All concerned are requested to note the contents of this circular and bring the notice to the students, teachers and staff for their information and necessary action.

University Campus,	*	COST
Aurangabad-431 004.	*	100
REF.No.ACAD/S.S./Q.P.P./ENGLISH/	*	
B.A. II YR./2014/22029-422	*	Director,
FOR THE THE THE PROPERTY OF TH	*	Board of College and
Date:- 22-08-2014.	*	
	*	University Development.

Copy forwarded with compliments to :-

- The Principals, affiliated concerned Colleges,
   Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar Marathwada University.
- 2] The Director, University Network & Information Centre, UNIC, with a request to upload the above Pattern of Question Paper on University Website.

Copy to :-

- 1 The Controller of Examinations,
- 2] The Superintendent, [B.A. Unit],
- The Superintendent, [Co-Ordination],
- 4] The Programmer [Computer Unit-1] Examinations,
- 5] The Programmer [Computer Unit-2] Examinations,
- The Director, [E-Suvidha Kendra], in-front of Registrar's Quarter,
   Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar Marathwada University,
- 7] The Public Relation Officer,
- 8] The Record Keeper.

Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar Marathwada University.

Faculty of Arts and Science
B.A./B.Sc./B.S.W./B.F.A. Second Year
English Compulsory
Learning Language Skills-II
Paper-III

#### Semester III

Time: Two Hours

Max.Marks:50

Q.1. Answer the following questions (any three)

15 Marks.

- i) What, according to Anand, will be the consequences of abolishing English in India?
- ii) How can one use silence effectively while making a speech?
- iii) How is the girl described in 'The Night Train at Deoli?
- iv) What sort of a person was the Quick Man?
- v) How does the narrator and the lady become acquainted in 'The Luncheon'?
- Q.2. Answer the following questions (any three)

15 Marks.

- i) Describe the physical state of the love-struck speaker in the poem 'First Love?
- ii) How is middle age depicted by Shakespeare?
- iii) Analyze the poem 'Next, Please'?
- iv) What is the attitude of the children towards their father?
- v) Give the central idea of the poem 'Dover Beach'.
- Q.3 (A) Underline the subordinate clauses in the following sentences.

  5 Marks.
- i)Ravi told me that he had gone to the salon yesterday.
- ii)Sanjeev Kumar, who is a famous chef, visited my house yesterday.
- iii)Sonali climbed the mountain when she was eighteen years old.
- iv)While you were dancing, we went away.
- v)We have been living in Mumbai for over twenty years.
- (B) Identify whether the following sentences are simple, complex or compound sentences.
  5 Marks.
- i)Leela went to the zoo.
- ii) He refused to give up his dream because he loved acting.
- iii) The puzzle is difficult but Ravi knows the solution.
- iv) Gopal felt that the play was good but Arun, who preferred movie, thought he was wrong.

- v) John purchased a book.
- (C) Use appropriate punctuations and capital letters in the following sentences.
  10 Marks.

i)my friends sister

- ii)what a beautiful thing
- iii)i went to buy a pencil a pen a notebook and some paper.
- iv)He said i won't allow it.
- v)what are you doing

\*\*\*\*\*

# MODEL QUESTION PAPER

Faculty of Arts and Science
B.A./B.Sc./B.S.W./B.F.A. Second Year
English Compulsory
Learning Language Skills-II
Paper-IV

#### Semester IV

Time: Two Hours

Max.Marks:50

Q.1. Answer the following questions (any three)

15 Marks.

- i)How can one use humor to deflect argument?
- ii) Why do you think Sigaev eventually gives up the idea of killing his wife and her lover?
- iii) What are William Plome's views on modern day mechanical devices?
- iv) Why do organized games flourish in urban communities?
- v) How does Hemingway inject glimpses of hope into a story depicting war and its consequences?
- Q.2. Answer the following questions (any three)

15 Marks.

- i) What is the poet asking the reader to gather and why?
- ii) Why is the woman agitated by the reflection she sees in the lake?
- iii) How many ways does the poet love his beloved by?
- iv) What kind of a man was the speaker's father?
- v) Summarize the poem 'Nobody Loves Me'?
- Q.3 (A) Do as directed

5 Marks.

- i) The poet sat beside the river. He wrote a poem. (Combine these sentences to form one simple sentence)
- ii)I did not answer your call. My phone was stolen. (Combine these sentences to form one complex sentence)

- iii) The chief guest arrived and the meeting began. (Covert this compound sentence into simple sentence)
- iv) The lady spoke very loudly. (Transform this assertive sentence into exclamatory sentence)
- v) May I eat all the chocolates? (Transform this interrogative sentence into assertive sentence)
- (B) Identify the structural patterns in the following sentences.
  5 Marks.

For example: We choose Govind our leader.

Answer: Subject + Transitive Verb + Object + Complement

- i) Time flies.
- ii) The sun has already risen.
- iii) The Principal punished the boy.
- iv) They called the doctor in.
- v) Our guest told us an interesting story.
- (C)Do as directed.
- i) visible, plus, cycle, mobile, use, bad, hope, sad. (Use both prefixes and suffixes as required to form new words)
   4 Marks.
- ii) (a)timid, teach. (Give synonyms of these words)(b) trust, like. (Give antonyms of these words)2 Marks.
- iii) add, believe, suffer, long. (Add appropriate prepositions to these verbs).
  2 marks.

\*\*\*\*\*

Faculty of Arts B.A. Second Year English Optional

Literature in English: 1550-1750

Paper-V

## Semester III

Time: Two Hours

Max.Marks:50

Q.1. Define the essay and also state its development.

10 Marks.

Or

Write a note on the epic while considering its definition, conventions, moral purpose and its kind.

Q.2. What are the evils of love that Bacon has stated? 20 Marks.

Or

How is revenge a kind of wild justice in Bacon's view?

Q.3. Characterize The Rape of the Lock as a mock-epic poem.

20 Marks.

Or

Consider The Rape of the Lock as a social satire.

# MODEL QUESTION PAPER

Faculty of Arts B.A. Second Year **English Optional** 

Literature in English: 1550-1750

Paper-VII

#### Semester IV

Time: Two Hours

Max.Marks:50

Q.1. Examine Shakespearean tragedy on the line of its characterization and plot. 10 Marks.

Or

Give features of restoration tragedy and comedy.

Q.2. Write a note on Julius Caesar as a historical play.

20 Marks

Or

Sketch the character of Brutus.

Q.3. Explain how **Robinson Crusoe** is an adventure tale.

20 Marks.

Or

Write a note on Crusoe's character.

\*\*\*\*\*

## MODEL QUESTION PAPER

Faculty of Arts
B.A. Second Year
English Optional
Literature in English: 1750-1900
Paper-VI

#### Semester III

Time: Two Hours

Max.Marks:50

Q.1.What is the ballad? Also give its distinguishing features and its kind.

Or

Give features of both Romantic fiction and Romantic poetry.

Q.2.View Rime of the Ancient Mariner as a ballad. 20 Marks.

OI

Write a note on the Mariner's character.

Q.3. The theme of Far from Madding Crowd is the contrast of a patient and generous love with unscrupulous passion.' Explain.

20 Marks.

Or

Write a note on the character of Bathsheb Everdene

Faculty of Arts B.A. Second Year English Optional Literature in English: 1750-1900 Paper-VIII

Semester IV

Time: Two Hours

Max.Marks:50

Q.1.Write the characteristics of the dramatic monologue and also state its dramatic nature. 10 Marks.

Or

Give features of both Victorian fiction and Victorian poetry.

Q.2. What are the characteristics of Last Ride Together as a dramatic monologue. 20 Marks.

Or

Write a note on the character of love in the poem.

Q.3. Explain how The Importance of Being Ernest is about earnestness in life? 20 Marks.

Or

Sketch the character of Algernon.

\*\*\*\*\*\*

## MODEL QUESTION PAPER

Faculty of Arts, Commerce and Science B.A./B.Com./B.Sc./B.S.W./B.F.A. Second Year Additional English (S.L. English)

Paper-III

### Semester III

Time: Two Hours

Max.Marks:50

Q.1.(A) Write a note on the boy (the narrator) of the 'The Sister'.

15 Marks.

Or

How the adults in 'Araby' deprive the youngsters of their happiness?

(B) Why does Eveline refuses to go with Frank?

15 Marks.

Or

Write a note Maria of 'Clay'.

- Q.2. Write a story from the outline given below. 10 Marks. Once there was a milkman-lived in a village-used to go to a city-sell milk-cross a river every day-adds water to milk-people complain-tell milk is pure-one day returning home-his chest pocket full of coins-come near to the river-feel thirsty- bends to drink water-all coins fell into the water-thought-money earned by adding water to milk fell into it.
- Q.3. Write a covering letter along with resume for a job.

10 Marks.

#### \*\*\*\*\*\*

## MODEL QUESTION PAPER

Faculty of Arts, Commerce and Science B.A./B.Com./B.Sc./B.S.W./B.F.A. Second Year Additional English (S.L. English)

Paper-IV

#### Semester IV

Time: Two Hours

Max.Marks:50

Q.1.(A) How **Riders to the Sea** is about the fundamental realities of life on the Aran Island?

15 Marks.

Or

Write a note on the conflict between the man and the forces of nature.

(B) Sketch the character of Maurya.

15 Marks.

Or

Write a note on the role of the sea in the play.

Q.2. Write dialogues on the following imaginary situation. You have decided to contest the Class Representative's election and you are convincing your classmates to vote for you.

10 Marks.

Q.3. Read the following passage and answer the questions given below.

National education does not mean that subjects like physics and chemistry, engineering, and technology, change with the boundaries of nations. It means that there is a national heritage, a tradition of values into which the students should be initiated. India is not a geographical abstraction but a living spirit. The outlook associated with the country has been a spiritual one, that there are higher laws of the universe than those studied by sciences and technology, that the

world is more than what we see, feel, touch and measure. Two principal features of the modern world are that we are members one of another, that there is no degree of God or man which compels us to be sick and hungry, poor and unemployed. The strong shall help the weak is the foundation of all civilized existence.

- i) What does national education mean?
- ii) In what areas the students should be initiated?
- iii) What outlook is associated to country?
- iv) Which are the principal features of modern world?
- v) Suggest an appropriate title to the passage.

# MODEL QUESTION PAPER

Faculty of Commerce B.Com. Second Year English Compulsory English for Entrepreneurs Paper-III

#### Semester III

Time: Two Hours

Max.Marks:50

Q.1.(A) Write a standard business letter by making good use of business letter format. 6 Marks.

Or

You have received a letter of complaint from your customer telling that her washing machine doesn't work properly and its replacement is desired. Write a suitable reply to the customer.

(B) Prepare Agenda for a meeting.

6 Marks.

Write minutes of a meeting.

(C) Prepare your resume.

6 Marks.

Write a cover letter to your resume.

- Q.2. Answer the following questions (any three). 18 Marks.
- i) Who is a man of business? What are his important qualities?
- ii) How does office play an important role in business?
- iii) What is the contradictory aspect that all the entrepreneurs have in common?

- iv) What parting advice did JRD give the author?
- v) Who do you think inspired Sabeer Bhatia to become an entrepreneur?
- Q.3. (A) Underline the subordinate clauses in the following sentences.
- (1) & Newton proved that gravity has a downward force.
- ii) If you go by a car, you will reach home very soon.
- iii) Speak clearly so that we may understand.
- iv) When I heard the sound, I dropped my cup of tea.
- (B) Use appropriate punctuations and capital letters, in the following sentences.

  6 Marks.
- i)our neighbors son.
- ii)what a nice idea
- iii)He said I am sorry

Faculty of Commerce B.Com. Second Year English Compulsory English for Entrepreneurs Paper-IV

#### Semester IV

Time: Two Hours

Max.Marks:50

Q.1.(A) Compose an e-mail asking some samples of pen from a company.

6 Marks.

Or

Your Company wants to improve the quality of its products. It would like a report from you so that it can take suitable decision.

(B) You have had a conversation with the Company Manager 1.

(B) You have had a conversation with the Company Manager about calling the Directors' meeting. Make notes of the conversation.

6 Marks.

Or

Make an advertisement of a mobile shop.

[C] Give tips on preparing for interviews.

6 Marks.

Or

Your Institution needs a teacher of English. Take interview of one candidate.

Q.2. Answer the following questions (any three). 18 Marks.

- i) What is Azim Premji's commitment to social responsibilities?
- ii) How did Narayan Murthy convert the negative experience in Bulgaria into something?
- iii) What are the moderate hopes that we must be happy with?
- iv) Why does the author emphasize on the dark side of Face book?
- v) How would you invest your money if security is the foremost consideration?
- Q.3 (A) Identify the structural patterns in the following sentences.

  8 Marks.

For example: We choose Govind our leader.

Answer: Subject + Transitive Verb + Object + Complement

- (1) Time flies.
- ii) The sun has already risen.
- iii) The Principal punished the boy.
- iv) They called the doctor in.
- (B) Use both prefixes and suffixes as required to form new words.
  6 Marks.

visible, plus, cycle, , use, bad, hope,

\*\*\*\*\*

Place: University Campus

Date: 5August2014

BOS in English